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Public Service Announcement 

Date:  May 22, 2025 
To:  All Media 
From:  Martha McInnes, Director  

North Central Public Health District 
Subject: NCPHD Will Be Closed on May 26 for Memorial Day 
 
In observance of Memorial Day, North Central Public Health District will be closed on Monday, May 26. We 
will be open Tuesday, May 27, for regular business hours, which are 8:30 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed from 12 p.m. to 
1 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 
For more information, please contact North Central Public Health District at (541) 506-2600, visit us on the 
web at www.ncphd.org or find us on Facebook.) 
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